
NEWS-CLIPS TITLE & LINKS FOR THE MONTH (Except *) May 15 to June 19 2024 
(*) Not in normal date range   (**) A difficult article to digest that has little local news impact but may be interesting to some 
 

DNV to reduce speed limit on Mount Seymour Parkway 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/dnv-to-reduce-speed-limit-on-mount-seymour-parkway/ 
 

Public info meet set for new West Vancouver development 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/public-info-meet-set-for-new-west-vancouver-development/ 
 

CFIB warns B.C. against any potential $20/hour living wage legislation 
https://www.nsnews.com/economy-law-politics/cfib-warns-bc-against-any-potential-20hour-living-wage-legislation-8750677 
 

Editorial: Everyone could use less meat and more plants in their diet 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-everyone-could-use-less-meat-and-more-plants-in-their-diet-8745277 
 

Saanich to ask province for exemption on secondary suites in rural areas 
https://www.nsnews.com/bc-news/saanich-to-ask-province-for-exemption-on-secondary-suites-in-rural-areas-8747253 
 

Dan Fumano: The big stink: Who will pay for cost overruns on $3.8 billion North Shore sewage plant? 
https://vancouversun.com/opinion/columnists/metro-vancouver-who-pays-north-shore-sewage-plant 
 

Pedestrian overpass across Highway 1 in North Vancouver finally to be built 
(*) https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/casano-loutet-pedestrian-overpass-highway-1-north-vancouver-8728237 
 

North Vancouver council digests policy to prioritize plant-based foods at district events [May 10 2024] 
(*) https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vancouver-council-digests-policy-to-prioritize-plant-based-
foods-at-district-events-8730476  [May 10 2024] 
 

Poo plant politics: Metro leaders debate shocking North Shore price tag 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/poo-plant-politics-metro-leaders-debate-shocking-north-shore-price-tag-8765623 
 

Community feedback spurs debate on Spirit Trail to Deep Cove 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/community-feedback-spurs-debate-on-spirit-trail-to-deep-cove-8765381 
 

Could District of North Vancouver have a residents’ assembly? 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/could-district-of-north-vancouver-have-a-residents-assembly-8759733 
 

The Hidden History of American Anti-Car Protests [Oct 8 2019] 
(*) https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2019-10-08/the-hidden-history-of-american-anti-car-protests 
 

The Horse Is Here To Stay, But the Automobile Is Only a Novelty — a Fad 
(*)https://quoteinvestigator.com/2021/07/17/auto-fad/ 
 

Single Family Homes and the American Dream Reduced by State Action by John Lesow 
https://www.thefourthcorner.com/single-family-homes-and-the-american-dream-reduced-by-state-action-by-john-lesow/ 
 

Patricia Coppard: Imagine if motor-vehicle drivers behaved like some cyclists 
https://www.timescolonist.com/islander/patricia-coppard-imagine-if-motor-vehicle-drivers-behaved-like-
some-cyclists-8758168 
 

'Huge increases': Economists sound alarm over impact of Canada population growth on housing market 
https://ca.finance.yahoo.com/news/huge-increases-economists-sound-alarm-over-impact-of-canada-
population-growth-on-housing-market-143929629.html  
 

Here’s the Average TFSA Balance in 2024 
https://www.fool.ca/2024/05/17/heres-the-average-tfsa-balance-in-2024/ 
 

District of West Vancouver opposes subdivision of property in Dundarave neighborhood 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/district-of-west-vancouver-opposes-subdivision-property-dundarave-neighborhood/ 
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MORGAN: Calgary's council fiasco illustrates need for workable recall law -  paywall – see additional links 
https://www.westernstandard.news/opinion/morgan-calgarys-council-fiasco-illustrates-need-for-workable-recall-law/54592  
https://www.calgary.ca/council/ward-1/ward-1-topics/blanket-rezoning.html   on Blanket Rezoning 
https://calgaryherald.com/news/calgary-city-council-blanket-rezoning-hearings-homestretch 
https://calgary.ctvnews.ca/calgary-city-council-passes-blanket-rezoning-after-marathon-meeting-1.6887281 
https://www.calgary.ca/content/dam/www/csps/cns/documents/affordable-housing/calgary-housing-strategy-full.pdf 

https://youtu.be/fNh933JCBMk 
 

EV batteries likely to outlive the cars they power 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/ev-batteries-likely-to-outlive-the-cars-they-power-8746794 
 

1 in 4 B.C. job postings missing salary figures now required by law, says report 
https://www.nsnews.com/human-resources-education/1-in-4-bc-job-postings-missing-salary-figures-now-
required-by-law-says-report-8749575 
 

Cyclist left quadraplegic after crash says ICBC savings are built on backs of crash victims 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/cyclist-left-quadraplegic-after-crash-says-icbc-savings-are-built-on-backs-
of-crash-victims-8765407 
 

Six-unit duplex project proposed for West Van's Glenmore Drive 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/six-unit-duplex-project-proposed-for-west-vans-glenmore-drive-8759951 
 

Haida title act gets royal assent 
https://www.nsnews.com/economy-law-politics/haida-title-act-gets-royal-assent-8762857 
 

B.C. couple's pothole claim dismissed by tribunal [lesson – report all potholes immediately!] 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/bc-couples-pothole-claim-dismissed-by-tribunal-8752255 
The Civil Resolution Tribunal ruled the City of Victoria met its duty of care in filling the pothole the day after it was reported 
 

Federal parties lose judicial review of B.C. privacy ruling 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/federal-parties-lose-judicial-review-of-bc-privacy-ruling-8753430 
 

Christmas lights to be lit this year by Site C hydro-electric dam 
https://www.nsnews.com/resources-agriculture/christmas-lights-to-be-lit-this-year-by-site-c-hydro-electric-dam-8753088 
 

Conservative leader Pierre Poilievre visits North Vancouver business 
The Tory leader warned municipalities they must approve more growth or face financial consequences 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/conservative-leader-pierre-poilievre-visits-north-vancouver-business-8753019 
 

Old glass plant to become largest solar farm in the Interior — if not B.C. 
https://www.nsnews.com/resources-agriculture/old-glass-plant-to-become-largest-solar-farm-in-the-interior-if-not-bc-8750526 
 

Dozens of young salmon killed in suspected North Vancouver chemical spill [From May 10 2024] 
(*)https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/dozens-of-young-salmon-killed-in-suspected-north-vancouver-chemical-spill-8728527 
 

Townhome development proposed in North Vancouver district 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/townhome-development-proposed-in-north-vancouver-district/ 
 

Police seek footage after dog run over by commercial vehicle in North Vancouver 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/police-seek-footage-after-dog-run-over-by-commercial-vehicle-in-north-vancouver/ 
 

Ransomware group says it will release stolen London Drugs data if it doesn't get $25M in 48 hours 
https://www.nsnews.com/technology/ransomware-group-says-it-will-release-stolen-london-drugs-data-if-it-
doesnt-get-25m-in-48-hours-8776889 
 

New 69-space childcare facility opens in South Vancouver’s Marpole neighbourhood 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/new-69-space-childcare-facility-opens-in-south-vancouvers-marpole-neighbourhood/ 
 

Delta, B.C.’s community plan faces opposition 
https://youtu.be/o87k1y4-nUE 
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Eric Kaufmann: ‘Left-liberal extremism’ has turned Canada into an international anomaly 
https://thehub.ca/2024-05-22/eric-kaufmann-left-liberal-extremism-has-turned-canada-into-an-anomaly 
 

Alert: Dramatic increase in catalytic converter thefts in District of North Vancouver 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/alert-dramatic-increase-in-catalytic-converter-thefts-in-district-of-north-vancouver/ 
 

TAC Conference & Exhibition is Canada’s largest national transportation conference 
https://www.tacconf.ca/    attendance fees range from $250/student/1day to $1,825 for non-member full event 
 

Signs asking trail users to leash dogs stolen repeatedly in North Vancouver, police say 
https://bc.ctvnews.ca/signs-asking-trail-users-to-leash-dogs-stolen-repeatedly-in-north-vancouver-police-say-1.6898472 
 

Kirk LaPointe: Metro’s sewage plant payment discussion still very ‘raw’ 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/kirk-lapointe-metros-sewage-plant-payment-discussion-still-very-raw-8777313 
 

Editorial: North Vancouver parking rule changes not popular but necessary 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-north-vancouver-parking-rule-changes-not-popular-but-necessary-8765150 
 

North Shore population growth continues to lag behind Metro Vancouver average 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/north-shore-population-growth-continues-to-lag-behind-metro-
vancouver-average-8807064 
 

Hydrogen fuel ‘Gateway’ announced in North Vancouver 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/hydrogen-fuel-gateway-announced-in-north-vancouver-8821212 
 

Electric Vehicle Myths – by US EPA LAST UPDATED ON MAY 23, 2024 
https://www.epa.gov/greenvehicles/electric-vehicle-myths  
 

Rising housing costs boost health of rich, worsen health of poor, finds B.C. study 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/rising-housing-costs-boost-health-of-rich-worsen-health-of-poor-finds-bc-study-8805867 
 

Boon or bust: Does Portland’s affordable housing law work? [May 8 2023] 
(*) https://www.koin.com/news/portland/boon-or-bust-does-portlands-affordable-housing-law-work/ 
 

Housing, housing everywhere, but not one affordable [Aug 3 2023] 
(*) https://nwexaminer.com/f/housing-housing-everywhere-but-not-one-affordable 
 

Portland City Council looks to boost affordable housing under ‘inclusionary zoning’ mandate, spars over 
environmental policies [Jan 11 2024] 
(*) https://www.oregonlive.com/business/2024/01/portland-city-council-looks-to-boost-affordable-housing-
under-inclusionary-zoning-mandate-spars-over-environmental-policies.html 
 

AUDIT STRETCHES TO FIND TROUBLE IN PORTLAND’S AFFORDABILITY MANDATE 
https://www.sightline.org/2024/05/17/audit-stretches-to-find-trouble-in-portlands-affordability-mandate/  
 
 

Did the Lower Lynn Improvement Project improve North Van traffic? 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/did-the-lower-lynn-improvement-project-improve-north-van-traffic-8789544 
 

This senator wants Canadian banks to fight climate change 
https://www.cbc.ca/news/climate/banks-canada-climate-change-rosa-galvez-1.7207868 
 

Facebook account takeovers are targeting people you know, turning friendship into fraud 
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/new-brunswick/facebook-account-taken-over-friends-scam-1.7205356 
 

Caroline Elliott: B.C.'s land reforms treat non-Indigenous people like uninvited guests 
https://nationalpost.com/opinion/caroline-elliott-b-c-s-land-reforms-treat-non-indigenous-people-like-uninvited-guests 
 

B.C.’s Rental Protection Fund gives $11.8M to preserve affordable Burnaby apartment building 
The Edmonds apartment building has rents almost 60 per cent below the Burnaby median. 
https://www.westerninvestor.com/real-estate/bc-pays-118m-for-burnaby-apartment-building-to-preserve-affordable-rents-8816031 
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Editorial: Our traffic problem is also our housing problem 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-our-traffic-problem-is-also-our-housing-problem-8871220 
 

West Vancouver council rejects provincial housing rules -Council voted unanimously to kibosh a rezoning 
allowing more coach houses and suites on about 200 properties 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-vancouver-council-rejects-provincial-housing-rules-8896924 
 

Exhausted Hamilton residents dealing with 'nightmare' noise next door say pleas to city, police go unheard 
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/hamilton/noise-complaints-1.7216811 
 

West Van preserves new park twice the size of Stanley Park 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-van-preserves-new-park-twice-the-size-of-stanley-park-8873674 
 

Meta's news ban in Canada: screenshots win, local news loses, study shows 
https://www.nsnews.com/national-news/metas-news-ban-in-canada-screenshots-win-local-news-loses-study-shows-8773937 
 

Vandal repeatedly targets North Vancouver park’s signs 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/vandal-repeatedly-targets-north-vancouver-parks-signs-8804800 
 

B.C. First Nation now referring to 215 suspected graves as 'anomalies' instead of 'children' 
https://nationalpost.com/opinion/tkemlups-te-secwepemc-first-nation-graves-kamloops 
 

Fallout continues, following Delta council uprising against mayor 
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/george-harvie-delta-mayor-metro-vancouver-chair-controversy-1.7218561 
 

Metro Vancouver rejects significant cost sharing on $2.8B North Shore sewage plant overrun 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/metro-vancouver-rejects-significant-cost-sharing-on-28b-north-shore-
sewage-plant-overrun-8927190 
 

Big pay raise proposed for Metro Vancouver chair and vice-chair amid financial crisis 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/big-pay-raise-proposed-for-metro-vancouver-chair-and-vice-chair-amid-
financial-crisis-8908817 
 

Vancouver pride: Dates, schedule announced for 2024 pride festival 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/vancouver-pride-dates-schedule-announced-for-2024-pride-festival/ 
 

North Vancouver District seeks to build more transitional housing 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/north-vancouver-district-seeks-to-build-more-transitional-housing-8940859 
 

West Vancouver council rejects provincial housing rules 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-vancouver-council-rejects-provincial-housing-rules-8896924 
 

Pay parking planned for Deep Cove Park, Panorama Park, and Cates Park/Whey-ah-Wichen 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/pay-parking-planned-for-deep-cove-park-panorama-park-and-cates-park-whey-ah-wichen/ 
 

West Van moves forward on plan for Cypress Village development 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-van-moves-forward-on-plan-for-cypress-village-development-8971851 
 

Chemtrade launches public engagement with open house Thursday 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-business/chemtrade-launches-public-engagement-with-open-house-thursday-8967643 
 

B.C. government says 'sensitive' information breached in state-sponsored cyberattack 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/bc-government-says-sensitive-information-breached-in-state-sponsored-cyberattack-8964702 
 

Baldrey: Splits happen. It'll 'almost certainly occur' in B.C.'s 2024 election 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/baldrey-splits-happen-itll-almost-certainly-occur-in-bcs-2024-election-8962799 
 

North Vancouver council punts Lions Gate townhouse plan back to staff 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/north-vancouver-council-punts-lions-gate-townhouse-plan-back-to-staff-8922120 
 

Kirk LaPointe: On infrastructure, the North Shore is not being well served 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/kirk-lapointe-on-infrastructure-the-north-shore-is-not-being-well-served-8979253 

 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-our-traffic-problem-is-also-our-housing-problem-8871220
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-vancouver-council-rejects-provincial-housing-rules-8896924
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/hamilton/noise-complaints-1.7216811
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-van-preserves-new-park-twice-the-size-of-stanley-park-8873674
https://www.nsnews.com/national-news/metas-news-ban-in-canada-screenshots-win-local-news-loses-study-shows-8773937
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/vandal-repeatedly-targets-north-vancouver-parks-signs-8804800
https://nationalpost.com/opinion/tkemlups-te-secwepemc-first-nation-graves-kamloops
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/george-harvie-delta-mayor-metro-vancouver-chair-controversy-1.7218561
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/metro-vancouver-rejects-significant-cost-sharing-on-28b-north-shore-sewage-plant-overrun-8927190
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https://www.northshoredailypost.com/vancouver-pride-dates-schedule-announced-for-2024-pride-festival/
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/north-vancouver-district-seeks-to-build-more-transitional-housing-8940859
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-vancouver-council-rejects-provincial-housing-rules-8896924
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/pay-parking-planned-for-deep-cove-park-panorama-park-and-cates-park-whey-ah-wichen/
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-van-moves-forward-on-plan-for-cypress-village-development-8971851
https://www.nsnews.com/local-business/chemtrade-launches-public-engagement-with-open-house-thursday-8967643
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/bc-government-says-sensitive-information-breached-in-state-sponsored-cyberattack-8964702
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/baldrey-splits-happen-itll-almost-certainly-occur-in-bcs-2024-election-8962799
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/north-vancouver-council-punts-lions-gate-townhouse-plan-back-to-staff-8922120
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/kirk-lapointe-on-infrastructure-the-north-shore-is-not-being-well-served-8979253


West Vancouver veteran recounts chaos of D-Day invasion 80 years ago 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-vancouver-veteran-recounts-chaos-of-d-day-invasion-80-years-ago-9011047 
 

Wastewater plant fiasco: North Shore homeowners to pay $590 per year for 30 years 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/wastewater-plant-fiasco-north-shore-homeowners-to-pay-590-per-year-for-30-years/ 
 

Shift and save: BC Hydro launches optional time-of-day rate to help customers save money 
https://www.bchydro.com/news/press_centre/news_releases/2024/optional-time-of-day-rates.html 
 

AI used to predict potential new antibiotics in groundbreaking study 
https://www.theguardian.com/society/article/2024/jun/05/ai-antibiotic-resistance 
 

Canada launches coastal flooding alert system 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/canada-launches-coastal-flooding-alert-system-9009975 
 

Tall wall proposed next to West Van Seawalk prompts council discussion 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/tall-wall-proposed-next-to-west-van-seawalk-prompts-council-discussion-8998807 
 

Flat tax on big polluters could fund basic income, finds UBC study 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/flat-tax-on-big-polluters-could-fund-basic-income-finds-ubc-study-9023950 
https://www.cell.com/cell-reports-sustainability/fulltext/S2949-7906(24)00164-2  
 

(*) The Case Studies: Does Eliminating Single Family Zoning Actually Work? [Jan 19 2024} 
https://betterlangley.com/2024/01/19/the-case-studies-does-eliminating-single-family-zoning-actually-work 
 

DNV council approves changes to add 17,000 housing units in single-family zones 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/dnv-council-approves-changes-to-add-17000-housing-units-in-single-family-zones/ 
 

Public info meeting for 46-unit townhomes on Mt. Seymour Parkway 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/public-info-meeting-for-46-unit-townhomes-on-mt-seymour-parkway/ 
 

Metro Vancouver households to foot bill for $4B North Shore wastewater plant 
https://globalnews.ca/news/10537769/metro-vancouver-households-bill-wastewater-plant/ 
the plan going ahead will see every household in Vancouver paying $150 over a 15-year period to complete 
the project. Richmond households will be on the hook for $80 a household over 15 years and the Fraser Valley 
region will be paying $90 over 15 years. The biggest payments will be for North Shore households, which will 
have to pay $590 over a 30-year period. 
 

Float plane crashes into pleasure boat and sinks in Vancouver harbour  
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/float-plane-crashes-and-sinks-in-vancouver-harbour-9042346 
 

Homebuyers getting 'nasty shock' from city's new vacant unit tax [estate sale Vacant Unit Tax tied to property] 
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/ottawa/homebuyers-getting-nasty-shock-from-city-s-new-vacant-unit-tax-1.7227977 
 

North Vancouver magician knows life's greatest tricks 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vancouver-magician-knows-lifes-greatest-tricks-9027402 
 

Canada launches coastal flooding alert system 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/canada-launches-coastal-flooding-alert-system-9009975 
 

Canada expands and improves warning system for coastal flooding 
https://www.canada.ca/en/environment-climate-change/news/2024/06/canada-expands-and-improves-
warning-system-for-coastal-flooding.html 
https://www.canada.ca/en/services/environment/weather/other-services/coastal-flooding-prediction-alert.html 
 

Pay parking coming to Panorama, Deep Cove and Whey-ah-Wichen (Cates) parks 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/pay-parking-coming-to-panorama-deep-cove-and-whey-ah-
wichen-cates-parks-9030855 
 

Here's how much it costs to rent a one-bedroom apartment in Metro Vancouver this June 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/vancouver-rent-prices-june-2024-9040877 
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Metro Vancouver landlords may hike fees instead of rent. Here's what tenants need to know 
https://www.vancouverisawesome.com/local-news/vancouver-landlord-rent-increases-services-amenities-costs-2024-8928543 
 

$6M modular classroom expansion coming to North Van's Westview Elementary 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/6m-modular-classroom-expansion-coming-to-north-vans-westview-elementary-9030331 
 

Vancouver fire department wins national 'code of silence' award 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/vancouver-fire-department-wins-national-code-of-silence-award-9009583 
 

Canadian teleworkers save over an hour a day, finds StatCan study 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/canadian-teleworkers-save-over-an-hour-a-day-finds-statcan-study-8992358 
 

Make Metro Vancouver an elected board, councillors ask B.C. premier 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/make-metro-vancouver-an-elected-board-councillors-ask-bc-premier-8996981 
 

Editorial: Metro Vancouver is flushing our taxes down the sewer 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-metro-vancouver-is-flushing-our-taxes-down-the-sewer-8979489 
 

Life as a teen without social media isn't easy. These families are navigating adolescence offline 
https://www.nsnews.com/the-mix/life-as-a-teen-without-social-media-isnt-easy-these-families-are-
navigating-adolescence-offline-8990115 
 

Comment: Raise legal age to buy cigarettes by a year annually 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/comment-bc-should-adopt-a-smoke-free-generation-plan-8985690 
 

Vancouver natural gas leads North American cities in toxic benzene 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/vancouver-natural-gas-leads-north-american-cities-in-toxic-benzene-8980630 
 

Converting from natural gas too pricey for B.C. restaurants, says report 
https://www.nsnews.com/hospitality-marketing-tourism/bc-restaurants-could-not-afford-natural-gas-ban-report-8892145 
 

Mysteriously drunk Canadian woman diagnosed with 'auto-brewery syndrome' 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/mysteriously-drunk-canadian-woman-diagnosed-with-auto-brewery-syndrome-8977160 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Auto-brewery_syndrome 
 

Study reveals potential replacement options for Ironworkers Bridge 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/study-reveals-potential-replacement-options-for-ironworkers-bridge-8926848 
 

Mountain Highway paving project expected to last four weeks 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/mountain-highway-paving-project-expected-to-last-four-weeks-8925227 
 

Forecasters warn B.C. of hot summer, as province offers more free air conditioners 
https://www.nsnews.com/bc-news/forecasters-warn-bc-of-hot-summer-as-province-offers-more-free-air-conditioners-8923879 
 

Where in the world are people most optimistic about AI? 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/where-in-the-world-are-people-most-optimistic-about-ai-8904126 
 

What is a currency exchange and why are there so many in North Vancouver? 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/what-is-a-currency-exchange-and-why-are-there-so-many-in-north-vancouver-8912660 
 

New transit oriented development rules won't impact Lower Lonsdale much 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/new-transit-oriented-development-rules-wont-impact-lower-lonsdale-much-8897403 
 

North Vancouver RCMP seek hit-and-run suspect after elderly driver sideswiped 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vancouver-rcmp-seek-hit-and-run-suspect-after-elderly-driver-sideswiped-8897977 
 

There's strong support to expand $10-a-day child care in B.C., poll shows 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/theres-strong-support-to-expand-10-a-day-child-care-in-bc-poll-shows-8868385 
 

(*) North Shore school districts dip into 'rainy day' funds to avoid layoffs, balance budgets [June 25 2021] 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-shore-school-districts-dip-into-rainy-day-funds-to-avoid-layoffs-
balance-budgets-3906223 
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(*) North Vancouver school district to balance budget with rainy day fund [May 30 2022]  
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vancouver-school-district-to-balance-budget-with-rainy-day-fund-5423341 
 

North Van school district to balance budget with rainy day fund [May 22 2024] 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-van-school-district-to-balance-budget-with-rainy-day-fund-8789800 
 

(*) UPDATED: Chlorine leak at North Vancouver plant Wednesday morning sends two workers to hospital 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/updated-chlorine-leak-at-north-vancouver-plant-wednesday-morning-
sends-two-workers-to-hospital-3042349      [Nov 16 2016] 
 

[*] LETTER: Chlorine leak signals need for public awareness testing [ Nov 30 2016] 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/letter-chlorine-leak-signals-need-for-public-awareness-testing-3043080 
 

[*] UPDATED: Chlorine leak contained: North Vancouver firefighters [Oct 2 2017] 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/updated-chlorine-leak-contained-north-vancouver-firefighters-3059556 
 

(*) North Vancouver waterfront industrial site goes to market [Apr 21, 2022} 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-business/north-vancouver-waterfront-industrial-site-goes-to-market-5288238 
 

(*) Chemtrade seeking to continue liquid chlorine production in North Vancouver [Apr 30, 2024] 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-business/chemtrade-seeking-to-continue-liquid-chlorine-production-in-north-vancouver-8675809 
 

Maps raise prospect of disaster near North Vancouver town site [May 25 2024] 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/maps-raise-prospect-of-disaster-near-north-vancouver-town-site-8724431  
 

Chemtrade launches public engagement with open house Thursday [Jun 3 2024] 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-business/chemtrade-launches-public-engagement-with-open-house-thursday-8967643 
 

Watermain replacement on Capilano Road; expect lane closures, detours  (work is for approx. 7 weeks) 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/watermain-replacement-on-capilano-road-expect-lane-closures-detours/ 
 

North Vancouver District opts for restrictive reading of provincial housing rules 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/north-vancouver-district-opts-for-restrictive-reading-of-
provincial-housing-rules-9065182 
 

New West council rejects call for inquiry into wastewater plant 'boondoggle' 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/new-west-council-rejects-call-for-inquiry-into-wastewater-plant-
boondoggle-9068074 
 

‘Street parking will be limited’: DNV to expedite on-street parking strategy for Transit-Oriented Areas 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/street-parking-will-be-limited-dnv-to-expedite-on-street-parking-
strategy-for-transit-oriented-areas/ 
 

23 townhouses proposed on Sandown Place 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/23-townhouses-proposed-on-sandown-place/ 
 

Metro Vancouver chair's flights cost thousands extra to accommodate travel partner 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/metro-vancouver-chairs-travel-cost-thousands-extra-to-accommodate-travel-partner-9085447 
 

Province to buy ICBC building in North Van and develop 'hundreds' of housing units 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/province-to-buy-icbc-building-in-north-van-and-develop-hundreds-of-
housing-units-9097467     “A provincial spokesperson said the government will buy the property for $53.5 
million. The property is currently assessed at $92.2 million, with $86.5 million of that in land value.” 
 

(*) Exterior Pipe and Interior Plumbing Coverage for Homeowners [ Peel Region Ontario - 2019] 
https://www.peelregion.ca/articles/2019/sanitary-sewer-protection-program.asp 
 
North Shore sewage plant's bombshell budget a 'crossroads' for Metro Vancouver 
https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/north-shore-sewage-plant-bombshell-budget-metro-vancouver 
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B.C. Government Makes Zero Emission Vehicles More Expensive for Consumers Overnight 
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/213515/B.C.-Government-Makes-Zero-Emission-Vehicles-More-
Expensive-for-Consumers-Overnight 
 

Metro Vancouver announces independent review of ballooning sewage plant cost 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/metro-announces-independent-review-of-ballooning-sewage-plant-
cost-9104180 
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